Introduction

Policy BQB(Regulation) requires annual audits of a select number of Campus Advisory Councils (CACs). These audits are not financial in nature; rather, they are intended to assess compliance with CAC bylaws, which address CAC membership, open meetings, required activities, and other aspects of CAC operations.

The first CAC audits were performed during the 2013-2014 school year, and the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Eastside Memorial High School
- Ortega Elementary School
- Summitt Elementary School
- Travis Heights Elementary School

In 2014-2015, the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Andrews Elementary School
- Govalle Elementary School
- Gullett Elementary School
- Kiker Elementary School
- Webb Middle School

In 2015-2016, the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Bedichek Middle School
- Joslin Elementary School
- Maplewood Elementary School
- McBee Elementary School

In 2016-2017, the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Zilker Elementary School
- Davis Elementary School
- Sunset Valley Elementary School
- Lanier High School

In 2017-2018, the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Becker Elementary School
- Wooten Elementary School
- Murchison Middle School
- McCallum High School

In 2018-2019, the CACs of the following schools were audited:

- Highland Park Elementary School
- Pillow Elementary School
- Harris Elementary School
- Graham Elementary School

In 2019 - 2021, no CAC's audited due to COVID-19.

In 2021-2022, the CAC's of the following schools were audited:

- Menchaca Elementary School
- Reillly Elementary School
- Bedichek Middle School
- Anderson High School

In

All	in	all,	the	audited	campuses	scored	highly,	with	the	exception	of	CAC	membership